Friday 17th May 2024
Dear All,
This week
I cannot start my newsletter without firstly praising our Year 6 children. This week was their national tests (SATs). While we will not know their results until July, the effort they have shown was certainly 100%. Without doubt, they all demonstrated our May value: perseverance. Well done to our amazing Year 6.
I also want to say a huge thank you to all the adults who came on the EYFS trip to Crystal Palace. The children had an amazing time and came back to school tired but very happy. EYFS trips are always difficult to organise as we need so many adults. Thank you, on behalf of the staff, to everyone who gave up their time and made this trip happen. It was a huge success. 
Perrymount is celebrating World Cultural Diversity Day
Next Tuesday, May 21st, is World Day for Cultural Diversity and at Perrymount we are celebrating by sharing our heritage. Please remember to dress up your child/ren either in a national costume or the colours of your countries flag. We look forward to celebrating a very colourful and diverse day.   
Attendance
This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	94.86%
	7

	Year 1
	91.29%
	3

	Year 2
	94.89%
	3

	Year 3
	98.22%
	3

	Year 4
	99.31%
	2

	Year 5
	94.1%
	2

	Year 6
	100%
	0



While it is no surprise, congratulations to Year 6 for 100% attendance and no lates. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Best wishes,
Christine Keen
Headteacher

